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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the intention to retain Policies SNP14, SNP16 and 
SNP17. The following comments are submitted on behalf of Anglian Water. 

  
The proposed retention of the above policies together with the Council’s modifications do not appear 
to raise issues of relevance to Anglian Water. Therefore we have no further comments to make in 
relation to the Council’s decision. 

  
 I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response. 
  

Should you have any queries relating to this response, please let me know. 
 


